
Comic Relief - House Captains 

Sent By: Mrs Amanda Edgley- Pearce 

Sent 04 Mar 2024 17:56 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It would be lovely if your child could collect the donations for Comic Relief. To do this, they 

would need to arrive at school for 8.30 on Friday 15th March. They can decorate the buckets 

ahead of the day if they wish to do so. I spoke to the children today and they seemed keen to 

take on this role. 

If you are happy for your child to be in school at 8.30 and leave at 3.30 that day, please let me 

know using the year five email (yearfive@pwsf.org.uk). Can you also let me know if you are 

happy for their photo to go onto Facebook? 

Thank you, 

Mrs Edgley-Pearce 

 


